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This senate bill solves no problems related to gun violence in America or in Oregon 

and serves to further infringe upon Oregonians right to bear arms. It’s sneaky, 

cumbersome and deprived Oregon citizens of their right to keep the state and military 

in strict subordination. I urge a NO vote on this bloated and unnecessary 

infringement.  


